
NOTICE OF REMOVAL OF 
MINIMUM PARKING 

REQUIREMENTS FROM THE 
DISTRICT PLAN IN ACCORDANCE 

WITH SECTION 55 OF THE 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT  

ACT 1991
We have amended the Christchurch District Plan on 1 April 
2025 in accordance with subpart 8, section 3.38 of the 
National Policy Statement for Urban Development 2020 
(last updated May 2022) to remove the built form standard 
at plan section 14.14.2.11(a) relating to minimum parking 
standards for community housing, and have changed the 
heading of this sub-chapter to reflect this deletion.

As required by the Resource Management Act 1991, notice 
is given in accordance with Section 55(2A)(b). These 
changes to the District Plan have been made without using 
the typical process for plan changes defined in Schedule 1. 
The changes have immediate effect.

The associated documents are available for public 
viewing online at: https://tinyurl.com/yc39469t

If you have any questions please contact  
planchange@ccc.govt.nz
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